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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL

DOLPH BRISCOE
GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

Febru ary 15, 1974

Mr. Richard Sandoval
657 Osage
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Mr. Sandoval:

We had a meeting with Dr. H.Q. Sibley, Executive

Director of the Texas Animal Health Commission. The
discussion was centered around your particular problem.
Also discussed was the impact the new health regulations

will have on swine ranchers throughout South Texas.

Dr. Sibley assured us that Dr. White or a represen-

tative would soon be visiting you to give advise and as-
sistance.

We regret the impact these new regulations will
have on your business, and on others in the same line
of employment. We at some time are going to look into

this situation and see how and in what way it can be al-
leviated. We are willing to assist you in whatever way
is feasible. Please contact us if we can be of further

assistance. I am enclosing my card for your convinience

in contacting me.
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Lauro cru<
Special Ass»is ant to Governor-Tiriscoe
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CC: Dr. Hector Garica


